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Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you for your support throughout this term; it has been a very busy term and there is much to celebrate in the life of the 
school. There has been a growing sense of normality this second half term as we have enjoyed being able to gather again in 
person for House Worship in school and to have more trips and enrichment activities taking place. 

The report from our Ofsted monitoring visit, earlier this term, has now been published on the Ofsted website. This report 
affirms the school leadership in the progress being made, and recognises that the school is well on the way to being an              
outstanding school. We have also celebrated the recognition of being a school of sanctuary and we continue to welcome  
pupils from around the world who thrive in our community. All our pupils took part in writing their story to The King’s                        
because your story is our story; The King’s story. 

As a school we have achieved a lot his half term. Our year 11 and 13 students have just completed their second set of                   
Pre-Public Exams in preparation for their summer exams. The school has employed a strong team of Professional Tutors in 
response to the Department for Education’s National Tutoring Covid recovery programme. Our students are really benefitting 
from the sessions and are seeing the impact in the results of their recent exams. 

It has been so good to meet again with parents and carers and our year 8 parents’ evening this week was very well attended 
and supported by teaching staff, Mr Cox-Darling, our SEND Co-ordinator, Mrs Badger our Safeguarding manager and Mrs 
Douglas as Head of Year. We also enjoyed the return of Choirs in Reflection this term with the theme “Living in Harmony” 
which is part of our school’s vision and also very relevant for our current world. It was also a joy to be able to come to gather 
again at St Michael and All Angels’ yesterday for our Easter services which were led by the students. 

At the end of this term we are saying thank you and farewell to Mrs Morgan-Jones and Miss Crone. Mrs Morgan-Jones has 
been at The King’s for seven years, although had worked at the school previously for nine years, so a total of sixteen years. 
We are grateful for all she has done for our pupils during her time at the school. We do wish Mrs Morgan-Jones and Miss 
Crone all the very best in their new roles. 

There is so much to celebrate and be thankful for at The King’s as we have reflected on during this season of Lent. As we 
break up today for the Easter holiday, we do wish all our pupils and families a very Happy Easter as we reflect on the hope 
from the Easter story and the events during Holy week. We also wish everyone celebrating, a Happy Baisakhi, which falls            
during the next two weeks. 

The summer term starts on Monday 25th April for all pupils and we will look forward to seeing all our pupils back in school. 

Thank you for all your continued support and loyalty for what we stand for and strive to achieve at The King’s. 

Yours sincerely 

Joy Langley 
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Easter Services Thursday 7th April 2022 

What a wonderful way to end the spring term, with the opportunity to gather as a school and celebrate Easter together at St 

Michael and All Angels’ Church. A huge ‘thank you’ to our friends at the church for allowing us hold our services there and to 

Rev Allan Roberts and Rev Dave Wills for joining us in our worship yesterday morning. And thank you to staff members who 

walked down with pupils and especially to those who stood in all manner of weather conditions to see us safely across the 

roads. Drama students, musicians and worship leaders led our worship beautifully and made us realise just what we had been 

missing through the last couple of years of Covid restrictions.  

Mrs Kudlacik. 
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Congratulations to our Year Stars of the Week 

Year 7 Raeesah  

Year 8 Lyam  

Year 9 Aqeelah 

Year 10  Phoebe   

Year 11 Flourish  

Year 12 Stella  

Year 13 Harmony 

Congratulations to our House Stars of the 

Week 

York  Phoebe          

Lichfield  Lyam                                                        

Canterbury Klaudijus 

Congratulations to our Tutor Groups of the 

Week 

7 YCRO   

8 LVAN 

9 CMOU 

10 YDEA 

11 CKUD  

6 CCMG 

 

 

Free Art Workshop 

Open to all ages! 

Support for Families during the Easter Break. 

Support is available to all residents of the City of Wolverhampton 

in need at this time. More information is available at the                    

Council’s Stay Safe Be Kind pages the Government’s free and              

impartial Money Helper Service or contact Citizens Advice for free, 

reliable information.  

Visit www.yowolves.co.uk for more information about services 

and activities available for children and young people across the 

City of Wolverhampton.  

If you are concerned that any families may be at risk of food              

poverty during the school holidays, please visit the Council’s Food 

Banks page for information about additional support.  

City of Wolverhampton Council will be closed on Bank Holidays 

Friday 15th and Monday 18thApril 2022.  

 

This week we remember          

Jesus' trial and death on the 

cross.  

http://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/staysafebekind
http://www.moneyhelper.org.uk/
http://www.citizensadvice.org.uk/
http://www.yowolves.co.uk/
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/benefits/benefits-universal-credit-welfare-reform/food-banks-and-soup-kitchens
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/benefits/benefits-universal-credit-welfare-reform/food-banks-and-soup-kitchens
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Creative Zone news………….. 

The Year 9 football team played Moreton on Wednesday. The final score does not reflect the hard work put into the game.            
The students ran all 50 minutes and had several opportunities attacking. Unfortunately, the lack of substitutes meant that the 
2nd half  entirely depended on fitness levels. It was a tiring game that demonstrated a huge amount of resilience and team-
work. The final score was 3-1 with all 4 goals being scored in the final 10 minutes. Well done to all the boys involved! 

Well done to Lichfield who won the inter-house Dodgeball competition, the Year 9 & 
10 students involved were excellent! 

Miss Pugh 

 

Visit to Ghana 

Our Chaplain is off on a mission trip to Ghana             
today to share in the Holy Week and Easter                
celebrations there. She takes with her letters from 
our Year 9 pupils to deliver to a school near the 
town of Yendi. 

 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Please can we advise Parents and Carers that all 
absences and reasons for being late to school 
should be reported on the first and each                  
subsequent day of absence to Mrs Barratt,              
Attendance Officer on 01902 558333 option 1 of 
the menu, or direct line of 01902 556828.  

Medical/Dental/Optician appointments should be                         
supported by a letter or appointment card.                                 
Please be aware that we cannot 
authorise a full days absence for 
these appointments. 

Mrs Barratt, Attendance Officer. 

Uniform Suppliers 

Lads and Lasses (formerly 

Bradsports) 

Crested Schoolwear 

4 Bilbrook Road Wulfrun Shopping Centre 

Codsall  Cleveland Street 

Wolverhampton Wolverhampton 

WV8 1EZ 

01902 846262 

WV1 3HG 

01902 593030 

https://

www.ladsandlassesschoolw

ear.co.uk/product-

category/secondary-

schools/kings-ce-high-

school/ 

https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/

product-category/schools/j-l/

kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/ 

We are Hiring! 

We are currently looking for an Exams Officer, 
Assistant Head of English, Teacher of Science 
and Professional Tutor to join our team!     
Please see our vacancies page for more                  
information. 

https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/secondary-schools/kings-ce-high-school/
https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/
https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/
https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/schools/j-l/kings_ce_school_wolverhampton/
https://www.kingswolverhampton.co.uk/vacancies
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Contact Details 

Telephone 01902 558333 

Miss Joy Langley Interim Princiipal 

E-mail admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 

 

 

 

kingswolverhampton 

@kingsschoolwlv 

With every spring comes an abundance of new life. 

May you experience the joy, happiness, and beauty of 

this holy season. 

Last week in our thoughts we remembered Jesus being cheered as he entered Jerusalem… but this week we heard about the 

crowds turning against him and calling for him to suffer an agonising and humiliating death whilst a murderer was set free.  

What a change in public opinion!  We have been asking ourselves, ‘Why did Jesus have to die?’ and ‘What does Jesus’ death 

mean to us personally?’ 

In our House Worship this week, our friends from All Nations Church talked to us about what Jesus’ death means to them and 

about the power of forgiveness.  Christians, like other religions, recognise that as human beings we are capable of thoughts, 

words and deeds which are hurtful both to other people and to God.  We believe that God has a better way for us to live and 

we pray that we might be better at following his lead, but at the same time we recognise that we get things wrong on a daily 

basis.  So are we doomed to feeling guilty and deserving punishment for eternity? 

Perhaps unlike other religions, Christians don’t believe that being ‘right’ with God is achievable by our trying hard to act in the 

right way.  The only way we can be ‘right’ with God is through our belief and through his grace and forgiveness.  The power of 

the cross for Christians is the power of love over evil, the power of life over death.  And our God is a God who wants nothing 

more than to see us flourish.  “For this is how God loved the world: He gave his one and only Son, so that everyone who                

believes in him will not perish but have eternal life. (John 3:16) 

As trees that a month ago looked dead are now covered in blossom, as the bare earth is now dotted with flowering bulbs, as 

new green shoots appear and the birds sing out and build nests; so the symbols of spring remind us that no matter how dark 

the days of winter, life and light return once more.  The Easter message for me is a message of hope.  It is the invitation to 

accept the gift of life in all its fullness.  And it is the knowledge that whatever happens in between, God has already triumphed 

over evil and all shall be well. 

Happy Easter everyone! 


